
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
April 17, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
In a press conference yesterday, Governor Murphy announced that schools will 
remain closed and engaged in online remote instruction through at least May 15th. 
We do not yet know if a longer closure will be necessary and will continue to follow 
instructions from the Governor’s Office. 
 
The future remains uncertain beyond May 15th.  Therefore, it is important for us to 
continue moving through the phases of online instruction.  Since our school closure 
began in mid-March, our approach to remote learning has moved through several 
phases.  We began with two weeks to maintain skills, moved to introducing new 
content, and now we learn new ways to continue moving students through the 
curriculum and operate the district remotely.  We will monitor and adjust, as necessary, 
the remote learning experience for staff and students for the next month.    
  
Remote learning will resume on Monday, April 20th. Please enjoy the remaining days of 
our Spring Break to recuperate, refresh, and prepare for the final portion of this school 
year. We continue to remain focused on ensuring our students have a positive, 
productive school year despite these unusual challenges.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jonathan Hart, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 

 
www.readington.k12.nj.us 

  

Jonathan Hart, Ph.D., Superintendent                                                       jhart@readington.k12.nj.us 
Jason M. Bohm, CPA, Business Administrator/Board Secretary            jbohm@readington.k12.nj.us 

 

P.O. Box 807 • 52 Readington Road • Whitehouse Station, NJ  08889 • (908)-534-2195 • (908) 349-3042 fax 


